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From: Antonios Lianos
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 8:45 AM
To: Fouad Khoury
Subject: TV Licensing
Tracking; Recipient Delivery
Fouad Khoury Delivered: 15-Feb-17 8:46 AM

Dear Fouad,

| received a phone call from Kyriakos last night; he did not want to talk details over the phone but he said
that we are probably in for an uphill battle against Kalogritsas to get our money back. Kyriakos said that he
will elaborate today; | guess most probably he will ask for a meeting to avoid talking over the phone. | will

keep you posted on any development.

Regards,

Tony



